
From: Quin Kemp < > 
Sent: 01 April 2022 15:59 
To: Westsussbus <Westsussbus@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: West Sussex planning  
 
**EXTERNAL** 
 
 
planning application 
WSCC 030/21 
How will this planning application affect the bus stop at the Fox , Rudgwick? 
 
Will this bus stop be removed or relocated to allow for the HGV’s (300%) increase, using 
this location if Chichester pass thr applicant’s plans? 
 
No consultation has taken place on this and it is the only exit , junction to be used ( for 
the next 33years ), by the heavy lorries. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 




